
 
 

 

Re: Health Care Decisions Day 

Physician’s Directive and Power of Attorney 

for Health Care Decisions 

 

Citizens of El Paso, Texas: 

 

The Hospital Legal Unit of the El Paso County Attorney’s Office is pleased to provide 

the two documents that may allow your wishes to be known, should you be unable to speak for 

yourself, in a medical or hospital emergency.   

 

These documents provide information about the law designed to help individuals in 

Texas safely cope with their own legal needs. But legal information is not the same as legal 

advice, which is the application of law to an individual's specific circumstances.  Although we 

have gone to great lengths to make sure our information is accurate and useful, we recommend 

you consult a lawyer if you want professional assurance that our information, and your 

interpretation of it, is appropriate to your particular situation. 

 

The information and documents are being made available as a public service and for 

informational purposes only.  These documents are not offered as legal advice. No attorney-

client relationship between you and the County Attorney's office, or any individual member of 

the County Attorney's Office or any other attorney participating in this program, offering these 

documents exists, is being created, or is implied.  If you have specific concerns you should 

consult with a private attorney.  

 

The County Attorney’s Office appreciates being of service to you.  

 

Very truly yours, 

 
EL PASO COUNTY ATTORNEY 

JO ANNE BERNAL 














